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1% for wildlife is a very modest step toward supporting the wildlife that make Oregon 

the special place it is. Every corner of Oregon has defining wildlife that draws in 

tourists and enriches the lives of locals. Given the extinction crisis we have created 

through climate change and over development, we must act to ensure we don't lose 

more of Oregon's wildlife than we already have. Future generations of Oregonians 

and tourists are depending on bills like this to support wildlife.  


